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Attendance   
 

• Committee Present:  Isis Castro, Dave Cline, Linda Hyslop, Eleanor Saslaw  
• Committee Absent:  Mark Emblidge, Gloria Hagans, Vicki Miller, Rick Richardson  
• Department of Education:  Diane Jay 
• Visitors:  Susan Hogge (House Appropriations Committee); Mark Allan, Tricia Jacobs, 

Eric Jones, Yvonne Jones, Paul McLean, Gwen Miller, Minnie Outlaw, Thelma Smith, 
Linda Townsend (Doctoral Students from Virginia Tech Cohort); Caesar Coker 

 
Mrs. Eleanor Saslaw, committee chair, presided at the meeting.  The meeting was conducted by 
teleconference.  Committee member Dave Cline joined the meeting by phone from Prince 
William County.  The other charter school committee members who attended were on-site in 
Richmond.  The visitors joining the meeting were on-site in Richmond with the exception of 
Tricia Jacobs who called in by phone from Stafford County.   
 
After opening remarks and introductions, Mrs. Saslaw reviewed the committee’s task of 
examining the public charter school application as stipulated in the Code of Virginia.  Following 
was a discussion of the public charter school application submitted by The Community Charter 
School in Charlottesville, Virginia.  The committee members participating in the meeting reached  
consensus as to whether the application addressed the criteria.  A consensus report will be 
presented to the Board of Education.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10 a.m.   
 

 
 


